
From: Julie O"Brien
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: 2023 Proposed Property Tax
Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 8:44:18 AM

Hello:

When I see the proposed property tax increase for the City I cannot imagine
how I will be able to afford the increase.

I earn $30/hour, which I realize is enough to allow me the luxury of owning a
home but I have to save money every month in order to be able to make my
property tax payments twice per year -- like many people I am living
paycheck to paycheck & don't know how I would be able to save enough to
make payment for the proposed increases.

Thank you very much for your consideration,

Julie Ann Wallschlaeger OBrien
1413 Juliet Ave
Saint Paul, MN  55105
PIN 102823240136

mailto:jawob@usfamily.net
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us

	2023 Proposed Property Tax

